From: lgowing@argoenv.com

To: Todd Whittaker

Cc: gvenus@argoenv.com; Tucker, Dean; Paul Rolleston; Vanessa Hamm; Chris Bruns
Subject: AFFCO Rangiuru Application

Date: Thursday, 7 July 2022 1:40:32 pm

Hi Todd.

Further to our conversation, I can confirm that as part of the current application AFFCO proposes to
install supplementary aeration in the Rangiuru oxidation ponds which is expected to reduce
wastewater levels of Total N (between 10-30% reduction) and Total Ammonia (greater than 80%
reduction). As discussed, AFFCO is currently determining associated specifications and costings.

AFFCO would look to have this additional treatment capacity installed within 2-3 years of granting of
the Consent.

If you require any clarification please get back in touch.
Regards
Luke Gowing

Director
Argo Environmental Ltd
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